
 The holidays are upon us and it is with great pleasure that Kay and I 
would like to invite you to our third annual Christmas Open House.

 There will be some treats, hot chocolate, 
apple cider and more. This year we are happy to have our very own 

Arizona Santa stopping by. So bring your cameras and/or phones and 
get your picture taken with Santa on the porch of Santa’s workshop.
 It’s our way of saying Merry Christmas to our friends and neighbors 

here at McGavin Ranch. 
So set aside some time and join us for some holiday cheer.

Kay & Ed Hoffman
Ed's 605-351-1572

Kay's 605-351-9365
rollingthrough2019@gmail.com

When: December 14th
Where: Lot 114

Time: 5pm - 7pm

Please Come And Join The Hoffman's At Their 
3rd Annual Christmas Open House.

There Will Be Hot Chocolate, Apple Cider 
And Lots Of Holiday Treats.

Date: Dec 14th
Time: 5PM - 7PM
Place: Lot # 114

Ed & Kay Would Love To Have You Stop By To Wish 
You A Very Happy Holiday.
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